


Firehouse Subs Grant
$20,016.81
Equipment — Polaris Ranger Crew XP900 w/available manufacturer options

How the equipment will benefit the community

Our partnership with multiple agencies in a unified response results in moving a lot of manpower in
areas that are not always easily accessible by vehicle. A UTV would help us more efficiently search
roadsides, search trails, search fields, canvass neighborhoods, move team members to search areas,
transport k-9 teams, and transport the injured to accessible areas. It would be an essential tool used on
each call to help us locate and save the lives of the critical missing.

Positive Effects of Equipment

Our county serves a population of more than 512,000 people and it is the largest county in South
Carolina. In 2018, our agency had more than 228,000 calls for service and 809 missing person reports.
When our agency receives a report of an endangered missing person leaving on foot, our team is
activated to attempt to locate them safely and bring them home. The majority of the endangered
missing persons we search for are children, those in need of immediate medical attention, and the
elderly suffering from dementia.

Particular Instance where a life would have been positively impacted if equipment were available

On January 27, 2019 we had a 91 year old male suffering from dementia that was missing for five hours
prior to the family contacting our agency. We searched for over three hours with multiple fire
departments before locating him in brush along the roadway in need of medical attention. This
equipment would have allowed us to cover the multiple search areas more efficiently, locate him with
teams searching roadside, and allow him to quickly receive medical attention.

How did you hear about our organization?

Multiple fire departments in our area have recommended that we apply with your organization after
receiving assistance for needed equipment. Elliott Goldsmith is our local franchisee and has been eager
for us to apply. When visiting Firehouse Subs and while working in our community we have seen the
impact of the foundation on making our community safer.




